
 
 

COMMUNIQUE  

 

Mauritius Digital Promotion Agency 
 

We wish to inform all our stakeholders and the public in general that, henceforth, the 

National Computer Board will operate under the business name of Mauritius Digital 

Promotion Agency. 

 

The National Computer Board (NCB) Act 1988 has been repealed and replaced by the 

Mauritius Digital Promotion Agency (MDPA) Act 2023. 

 

The MDPA has come into operation on 17 June 2023 following the proclamation of the 

MDPA Act 2023. 

  

Kindly note the change in name and use this new appellation in all your 

correspondence to the MDPA. 

 

Our contact information, including our office address and telephone number, will 

remain unchanged. However, our website domain name and email addresses are being 

updated and will in due course reflect the new appellation. 

  

We look forward to your continuous support and co-operation. 

  

  

MAURITIUS DIGITAL PROMOTION AGENCY 

2nd floor, Wing B, Shri Atal Bihari Vajpayee Tower, 

Ebene Cybercity 72201 

MAURITIUS 

Tel: (230) 460 2600 | Fax: (230) 468-6616 | Email: contact@mdpa.mu 
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